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March 31, 2020 

 

via RESS 

 

Ms. Kirsten Walli 

Board Secretary 

Ontario Energy Board 

PO Box 2319 

2300 Yonge Street, 27th floor 

Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 

 

Dear Ms. Walli: 
 

Re: Toronto Hydro-Electric System Limited (“Toronto Hydro”) Application under Section 86(1)(b) 
of the Ontario Energy Board Act, 1998 

 

 
Toronto Hydro seeks the Board’s approval under section 86(1)(b) of the Ontario Energy Board Act, 1998 
(the “Act”), for leave to sell assets (three power transformers) to 2664835 Ontario Inc. for the sum of 
$58,772.40 (plus HST) representing the assets’ net book values. Given that the proposed transaction has 
no material effect on any other party, the parties request that the Board dispose of this proceeding 
without a hearing under section 21(4)(b) of the Act. 

Only an electronic copy of the application is submitted at this time, pursuant to the Board’s 
announcement dated March 16, 2020 regarding the temporary waiver of the requirement to file hard 
copies with each electronic filing in regulatory proceedings. 

Please contact me directly if you have any questions or concerns. 
 
Respectfully, 
 

 
 

Deniz H. Oktem 
Regulatory Counsel 
Toronto Hydro-Electric System Limited 
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